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1 message

Isha Vaze <ishavaze68862@gmail.com> Sat, Aug 17, 2024 at 7:02 PM
To: Milind Naik <milind@unigoa.ac.in>

Greetings sir,

I am pleased to apprise you that I have got a job in Meditab Specialists Limited (Cipla), Kundaim Goa.

I am working there as an apprentice. They have not provided me with the identity card or appointment letter yet. 
I will mail you the identity card photo once I receive it. 

Thanks and Regards,

Isha
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